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Friday 18th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
In recent years we have enjoyed inviting families in to join us for our Macmillan Coffee Morning.  
Unfortunately we are unable to do this in the same way under current restrictions.  However, as a 
school, we would still like to do something to support this worthwhile charity. 
 
On Friday 25th September we will be holding a Macmillan Coffee Morning within our bubbles during 
the school day.  The children will be given the opportunity to have some cake and squash in 
exchange for a donation (£1 is suggested). 
 
We would also be grateful if you could support us further by donating cakes to the school for our 
Coffee Morning.  Although we have thoroughly enjoyed your home made cakes in the past we 
believe that with current circumstances shop bought and packaged cakes would be preferred. 
 
If your child has any dietary requirements please discuss appropriate arrangements that can be 
made with the class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support at this time.  I’m sure the children will enjoy 
participating in this fundraising event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Michelle Norbury 
Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 


